
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 7th November 2019 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
On Monday 9th December 2019 children in Sparrowhawks, Ospreys and Eagles are visiting 
Derby Theatre to watch ‘A Christmas Carol’ as part of our work in English. The visit will 
help to bring to life the novel for the children, and bring greater understanding of this 
story.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform for this trip. School dinner will be served as 
normal when the children return to school. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, which will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am, and 
we will be back at school for approximately 12.45pm. If your child needs travel 
medication, please request a medical form in advance from the school office. 
Medication can be sent to school in a labelled envelope. 
 
To help us fund this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.75 please. This 
will cover the cost of the production (£10.50 per child) and an ice-cream in the interval 
(£1.25 per child); coach costs have been very kindly funded by the PTFA. Cheques should 
made payable to Etwall Primary School. As your child is in receipt of pupil premium 
funding, school will fund half of this cost, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£5.87. 
 
Please complete the tear off slip and return it to school by Friday, 22nd November in a 
named and sealed envelope. If you are able to help us on this trip, please indicate this on 
the slip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
KS2 class teachers. 

 
Sparrowhawks, Eagles and Ospreys School Trip to Derby Theatre - Tue 10th Dec 

 
Pupils name: ______________________ (Please print)   Class:________________ 
 
          I/We give permission for my/our child to take part in this school trip.  
          
          I/We include the voluntary contribution of £5.87 to help fund this trip. 
 

I/We give permission for my child to have an ice-cream in the interval.  
 
     
Signed:_____________________________ (Parent/Carer)  
Please return forms to school by Friday, 22nd November 2019 


